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  An Artisan Elite in Victorian Society Geoffrey
Crossick,2016-06-17 First published in 1978. Mid-
Victorian Britain was relatively stable in
comparison with the turbulent period that preceded
it, and that stability is in part explained by the
emergence of an artisan elite with a specific
relationship to the society around it. This book
examines that elite: its clubs and societies, co-
operatives and building societies; its values and
ideology, challenging the notion that these
artisans directly absorbed middle-class values;
its politics, tracing the evolution from Chartism
through the Reform League and on to a radical
liberalism which existed in constant tension with
the local liberal middle class. A careful
reconstruction of the social, political and
industrial life of these artisans is set within
the context of the local communities, and their
understanding of the mid-Victorian society in
which they lived is seen as the explanation for
their values and activities. This title makes a
major contribution towards our understanding of
the nineteenth-century working class.
  Power-Sharing after Civil War John Nagle,Mary-
Alice Clancy,2021-11-29 This book provides a wide-
ranging exploration of the legacy of Lebanon’s
peace agreement in the 30 years since it was
signed. The chapters in this edited volume have
been written by leading scholars and provide in-
depth analyses of key issues in postwar Lebanon,
including the performance of power-sharing, human
rights, communal memory and sectarianism, conflict
and peace, militias, political parties and
elections. A core strength of the book is the
multidisciplinary approach to understanding
postwar Lebanon, ranging from political science,
international relations, sociology, conflict and
peace studies, history and memory studies. The
multidisciplinary character of the book allows for
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a rich and detailed evaluation of the ongoing
legacy and consequences of Lebanon’s postwar
settlement. The book will be of interest to
scholars, students and people interested in
contemporary Lebanese politics and society. It
will also be attractive for a wider international
audience interested in the consequences of postwar
power-sharing systems and peace processes. The
chapters in this book were originally published as
a special issue of the journal, Nationalism and
Ethnic Politics.
  Plant Virus and Viroid Diseases in the Tropics
K. Subramanya Sastry,Thomas A. Zitter,2014-01-06
Around the globe, besides fungal and bacterial
diseases, both virus and viroid diseases have
acquired greater importance in the realm of plant
pathology and call for effective management
measures as they are responsible for heavy yield
losses and are a matter of vital importance and
concern to farmers, horticulturists, gardeners and
foresters. Understanding disease epidemiology is
of vital importance for formulating viable disease
management practices in a given agro-ecosystem.
The development and progress of plant disease
epidemics are variable from region to region.
Epidemiology is not a static process, but rather a
dynamic course that varies with a change in the
ecology, host, vector and virus systems.
  Foreign Government and Foreign Investor Control
of U.S. Banks United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Government Operations. Commerce,
Consumer, and Monetary Affairs Subcommittee,1983
  The Politics of Resentment Katherine J.
Cramer,2016-03-23 “An important contribution to
the literature on contemporary American politics.
Both methodologically and substantively, it breaks
new ground.” —Journal of Sociology & Social
Welfare When Scott Walker was elected Governor of
Wisconsin, the state became the focus of debate
about the appropriate role of government. In a
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time of rising inequality, Walker not only
survived a bitterly contested recall, he was
subsequently reelected. But why were the very
people who would benefit from strong government
services so vehemently against the idea of big
government? With The Politics of Resentment,
Katherine J. Cramer uncovers an oft-overlooked
piece of the puzzle: rural political consciousness
and the resentment of the “liberal elite.” Rural
voters are distrustful that politicians will
respect the distinct values of their communities
and allocate a fair share of resources. What can
look like disagreements about basic political
principles are therefore actually rooted in
something even more fundamental: who we are as
people and how closely a candidate’s social
identity matches our own. Taking a deep dive into
Wisconsin’s political climate, Cramer illuminates
the contours of rural consciousness, showing how
place-based identities profoundly influence how
people understand politics. The Politics of
Resentment shows that rural resentment—no less
than partisanship, race, or class—plays a major
role in dividing America against itself.
  Stock Exchange Year-book ,1933
  Automotive Industries ,1922
  Automotive Industries, the Automobile ,1922
  Real Estate Investing 101 Michele
Cagan,2019-06-11 A comprehensive, accessible, and
easy-to-understand guide to everything you need to
know about real estate investing. Real estate
investing is a great way to build a business or
make money on the side—and you don’t have to be a
full-time landlord to do it. Real Estate Investing
101 walks you through everything you need to know,
from raising capital to uncovering new
opportunities. You’ll learn the difference between
purchasing traditional property and investing in
funds such as REITs and interval funds—plus new
types of realty investment, like crowd-funded real
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estate, the senior housing boom, eco-housing, and
blockchain technology. With the expert advice in
Real Estate Investing 101 to guide you, you can
invest with confidence and generate profits.
  InfoWorld ,1996-06-24 InfoWorld is targeted to
Senior IT professionals. Content is segmented into
Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and projects.
  Runner's World ,2008-10 Runner's World magazine
aims to help runners achieve their personal
health, fitness, and performance goals, and to
inspire them with vivid, memorable storytelling.
  Everyday Forms of Peasant Resistance in South-
East Asia James C. Scott,Benedict J.
Kerkvliet,1986 First published in 1987. Routledge
is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
  Everyday Forms of Peasant Resistance in South-
East Asia James C Scott,Benedict J Tria
Kerkvliet,2013-12-19 First published in 1987. This
is volume 9 of the libray of peasant studies
series. The contributors focus on a vast and
relatively unexplored middle-ground of peasant
politics between passivity and open, collective
defiance. The general rubric for these phenomena
is 'everyday resistance' - a term that is self-
consciously homely.
  Share Investing For Dummies James
Dunn,2011-06-13 Get sharemarket savvy and put
together the perfect share portfolio Do you want
to invest in shares but don't know where to start?
Find out how in this comprehensive yet easy-to-
understand bible on all things shares. This
updated, post–global financial crisis edition
provides new examples, charts and resources, plus
information on investing using the internet and
spotting winners to pack into your portfolio. Know
your bear market from your bull — cut through the
sharemarket jargon and find clear explanations in
plain English Get up-to-date information on tax
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and superannuation — check out the latest changes
in government policy on capital gains tax and
super Tackle trading with the ASX — learn how to
use ASX Trade, the Australian Securities
Exchange's new trading platform Make the most of
your computer — find out about the latest
software, buy stocks online and stay abreast of
company news and movements Go global safely — know
how to protect your overseas investments when you
venture into the global economy Find out what
happened in the global financial crisis —
understand how it happened, how it affected the
stock market and its longer-term implications Open
the book and find: How to build a diversified
portfolio Information on brokers and what they can
do for you Ways to develop your own successful
investment strategy Charts to help you analyse
share prices and track trends What a float is and
how to jump aboard How to understand and analyse a
company prospectus Tips for trading local and
international stocks online
  Screen Digest ,1999
  Social and Cultural Anthropology in Perspective
Ioan Lewis,2017-09-29 Social anthropology is, in
the classic definition, dedicated to the study of
distant civilizations in their traditional and
contemporary forms. But there is a larger
aspiration: the comparative study of all human
societies in the light of those challengingly
unfamiliar beliefs and customs that expose our own
ethnocentric limitations and put us in our place
within the wider gamut of the world's
civilizations. Thematically guided by social
setting and cultural expression of identity,
Social and Cultural Anthropology in Perspective is
a dynamic and highly acclaimed introduction to the
field of social anthropology, which also examines
its links with cultural anthropology. A
challenging new introduction critically surveys
the latest trends, pointing to weaknesses as well
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as strengths.Presented in a clear, lively, and
entertaining fashion, this volume offers a
comprehensive and up-to-date guide to social
anthropology for use by teachers and students.
Skillfully weaving together theory and
ethnographic data, author Ioan M. Lewis advocates
an eclectic approach to anthropology. He combines
the strengths of British structural-functionalism
with the leading ideas of Marx, Freud, and Levi-
Strauss while utilizing the methods of historians,
political scientists, and psychologists. One of
Lewis' particular concerns is to reveal how
insights from traditional cultures illuminate what
we take for granted in contemporary industrial and
post-industrial society. He also shows how, in the
pluralist world in which we live, those who study
other cultures ultimately learn about themselves.
Social anthropology is thus shown to be as
relevant today as it has been in the past.
  The European Social Model under Pressure Romana
Careja,Patrick Emmenegger,Nathalie
Giger,2019-07-11 The European Social Model is at a
crossroad. Although from the 1990s onwards, the
threat of an imminent crisis shaped much of the
rhetoric surrounding the future of the welfare
state, disagreement within the academic community
remains. What is however increasingly clear is
that with the global financial crisis and the Euro
crisis that followed it, the challenges the
European Social Model faces have become more acute
and demand action. This volume launches a
multifaceted inquiry into these challenges. Each
contribution, written by renowned scholars in
their fields, represents an in-depth exploration
of issues that cut to the core of current
political, economic and social processes. They are
an invitation to the seasoned scholars as well as
to the beginning students of social sciences,
public administration or journalism to engage
with, by now, a large body of scholarship, to
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accompany the authors in their endeavours to seek
an explanation to burning questions and start
their own inquiries.
  Equity and Access Purendra Prasad,Amar
Jesani,2018-04-17 Equity and Access attempts to
unravel the complex narrative of why inequities in
the health sector are growing and access to basic
health care is worsening, and the underlying
forces that contribute to this situation. It draws
attention to the way globalization has influenced
India’s development trajectory as healthcare
issues have assumed significant socio-economic and
political significance in contemporary India. The
volume explains how state and market forces have
progressively heightened the iniquitous health
care system and the process through which
substantial burden of meeting health care needs
has fallen on the individual households. Twenty-
eight scholars comprising social scientists,
medical experts, public health experts, policy
makers, health activists, legal experts, and
gender specialists have delved into the politics
of access for different classes, castes, gender,
and other categories to contribute to a new field
‘health care studies’ in this volume. Adopting an
interdisciplinary approach within a broader
political-economy framework, the volume is useful
for understanding power relations within social
groups and complex organizational systems.
  Power-Sharing in the Global South Eduardo Wassim
Aboultaif,
  How the Stock Market Works Michael
Becket,2017-06-03 So just how does the investment
industry really work? Now more than ever, people
are being affected by the fluctuations in the
global economy and by financial uncertainty - with
major impacts on their savings, portfolios and
pensions. It takes not just savvy but real
information to maintain financial security and
safeguard one's future. Consequently, it is now
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more important than ever to understand how the
markets work and what choices are available. Fully
updated for this sixth edition, How the Stock
Market Works tells investors what is being traded
and how, who does what with whom, and how to
evaluate a particular share or bond in light of
rival claims from critics and admirers. From the
practical consequences of being a shareholder to a
basic coverage of the taxation regime, this book
provides a wealth of information on individual
product types as well as the key players
themselves. It may not take a genius to make a
fortune, but anyone considering investing in the
stock market will need care, common sense, lots of
luck - and the expert advice of How the Stock
Market Works.
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they can be freely
distributed and
downloaded. Project
Gutenberg offers a wide
range of classic
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excellent resource for
literature enthusiasts.
Another popular platform
for Share Plus Elite
books and manuals is
Open Library. Open
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borrow digital copies of
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and the Digital Public
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